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2022 Annual General Meeting 
 

REGISTRATION COMMITTEE REPORT   
 

 

The Registration Committee, a standing committee of the College, is comprised of the 
Registrar; a Council member, representing the public; a College member representing the 
administrative perspective and a College member who is a recent graduate who successfully 
completed the Physiotherapy Competency Examination (PCE). The Registrar is currently the 
Chairperson. 
 
This year the following individuals were part of the Committee: Rachelle Ryan, Raeleen 
Baggs, Caitlin Connolly, Kerri Smith, Michael Kay 
 
The objectives of the Registration Committee are: 
To make recommendations to the Registrar regarding issues arising from registration of 
members. Examples of issues include but not limited to Physiotherapy Competency 
Examination (PCE) failure, continuing competency issues or re-entry. 
To research registration information and practices in other provinces and to maintain current 
knowledge of the PCE. 
To provide input on policy development regarding registration of members. 
 
The Registration Committee was called on numerous times for critical input on these issues:  
1. Criminal Reference Check to occur every 5 years – decision to hold at this time 
2. Active Registration  
3. Inactive to Active registration 
4. Renewal – late fees, timing reviewed. Consideration of changes to prorating fees. 
5. Temporary Registration: Cross Border Registration still in place  
6.  New MOU on Digital Practice being considered – debate, discussion and review. 
7. Conditional registrants – mentorship agreement change, evaluation review 
8. Alternative pathway to Licensure   
 
Considerable discussion is expected in future related to the Mentorship Program, 
Conditional Registration, Fee for transition to Active Registration, Condition of Practice letter 
changes, Jurisprudence exam and Digital Practice. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted  
 

Michael Kay 
 
Michael Kay, ED/ Registrar  
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